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A BIG SHOUT OUT TO ALL
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CELEBRATED A BIRTHDAY
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Skills and Agility 

Monday, March 3, 10,17 and 24
5.30- 7pm

Friday, March 7, 14, 21 and 28 
5.30-7.30pm 

Monday, March 31, April 7, 14
and 21st 4.30-6pm

Friday, April 4, 11 and 18 
5.30-7.30pm 

Friday, April 25th 5-6pm

Beaumont Minor Football Association 

U13 and U16U9 and U11

Registration:
www.beaumontfootball.ca

BSRC Field House
5001 Rue Eaglemont, Beaumont
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Beaumont Minor Football Association are looking for new sponsors. We would like to
extend an invitation to your company or companies you know, to sponsor our Minor
Football program for the upcoming or occurring season. 
We are a non-profit, volunteer run organization, which means a large percentage of
our organization’s success comes from community support. 
Becoming a sponsor is easy, however, the benefits are far-reaching. With the ever-
increasing costs of football, your generous donations be it monetary, gift card, or
physical items help our kids play the sport they love. A sport which teaches discipline,
teamwork, respect, and good sportsmanship - all essential tools for developing into
fine adults. Funds received go towards hosting events for the players, upkeep of
equipment, and providing a unique experience for the Beaumont football community. 
Monetary sponsorship is divided into three levels;

Bronze Sponsor $250.00 to $999.00 donation. A thank you letter, a 
Bronze post of company name and logo on our website & social media pages.

Silver Sponsor $1,000.00 to $2,499.00 donation.A thank you letter, a
Silver post name and logo on our website & social media pages. 
Name and medium sized logo on a t-shirt provided to coaches at the beginning of the
regular season. 

Gold Sponsor $2,500.00 and over donation. A thank you letter, 
Gold post name and logo on our website & social media page.
Name and large sized logo on a t-shirt provided to coaches at the beginning of the
regular season and Year End Gala Guest of Honor.

WWW.BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA
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Without the continued support from our business community, many of

our goals would be impossible. It is a rewarding feeling knowing that
you have contributed to the development of our young athletes. 

 BMFA greatly appreciates any consideration and assistance. If you
would like to donate, please reach out to Davida Rogers  the

Fundraising and Sponsorship Director at 
fundrasing@beaumontfootball.ca

On behalf of this organization and our players, we thank you very much
for your consideration. 

We are currently looking for Trainers at all levels for the upcoming
season. The primary role of the Trainer involves the management of
minor injuries among players. This entails providing immediate care for
activity-related injuries to prevent them from escalating into major
issues. Trainers are a crucial role on the team, without them practices
and games may not go ahead which is why we would like to fill these
volunteer roles prior to the season starting.
If you are interested in taking on the role as Trainer for your child’s team
please reach out to your division director;

U13 and U16 Director - Jessica Robertson 
u13u16@beaumontfootball.ca

U9 and U11 Director - Kim Van Leeuwen
u9u11@beaumontfootball.ca

mailto:athletictrainer@beaumontfootball.ca
mailto:bantam@beaumontfootball.ca
mailto:u9u11@beaumontfootball.ca
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Beaumont Minor Football Association is celebrating a
major milestone as it turns ten years old in April. Over the

past decade, we have grown from a promising initiative
into a strong force in the world of minor football, fostering
talent, promoting the sport, and creating a large football

family. With championships won, development of four age
divisions and a strong presence in the local community,

the association has made a lasting impact. This anniversary
not only marks its achievements but also sets the stage for
an exciting future, as it continues to evolve and inspire the

next generation of football enthusiasts.
BMFA will be hosting a celebration on April 28th and would

like to use the month of April to highlight the memories,
photos and achievements of players past and present,

parents, coaches and anyone who has been involved with
BMFA. If you have photos, memories or stories you would
like to include please email Siobhan Wood (Secretary) at

admin@beaumontfootball.ca

mailto:admin@beaumontfootball.ca
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PRESIDENT - TINA MARKWART
PRESIDENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

VICE PRESIDENT - BRIAN TANCOWNY
VICEPRESIDENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

SECRETARY - SIOBHAN WOOD
ADMIN@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

REGISTRAR - KIM MELTON
REGISTRATION@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

COACHING DIRECTOR - CHRIS ROGERS
COACHING@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

TREASURER - WANDA WESTERGARD
TREASURER@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

U13 AND U16 DIRECTOR - JESSICA ROBERTSON 
U13U16@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

U9 AND U11 DIRECTOR - KIM VAN LEEUWEN
U9U11@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

EQUIPMENT DIRECTOR - MATT MANHARD
EQUIPMENT@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

MERCHANDISE - ALYSSA KNIGHT 
MERCHANDISE@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

FUNDRAISING/ SPONSORSHIP  DIRECTOR - DAVIDA ROGERS 
FUNDRASING@BEAUMONTFOOTBALL.CA

CONTACT DETAILS

UPCOMING EVENTS 
WINTER CAMP U13/16 - MARCH 3 - 28TH
WINTER CAMP U9/11   - MARCH 31 - APRIL 25
10TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION - APRIL 28
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